[bookmark: _Toc499194727][bookmark: _Toc499201860][bookmark: _Toc499814512]Application for claim to childcare - update 18 January 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]The government has decided to close schools and childcare facilities from December 16, 2020 up to and including February 7, 2021. This means that the majority of pupils in primary, secondary and secondary vocational education will not be taught until at least February 7 and younger children will not be able to attend childcare facilities.

TU Delft employees who are involved in the organisation of distance education, and who work within the crucial sectors (and according to the Association of Universities in the Netherlands (VSNU): teachers and ICT staff required to keep the ICT infrastructure/support for distance learning up and running) are entitled submit a claim for childcare at the school or childcare facility so they can continue to work. 

This childcare is free of charge. Do you need a statement for your child’s school or childcare facility? Fill out the application below and send it to hrservices@tudelft.nl 

	Employee number:
	…

	Family name and initials:
	…

	E-mail address:
	…

	Street and house number:
Postcode and town
	…
…

	I declare that I fall within the crucial sectors
	☐ yes


	I want to receive the statement via email:
	☐ yes
☐ no

	I want to receive a hard-copy of the statement at my home address:
	☐ yes
☐ no

	All information has been entered truthfully. No rights can be derived from this request. 
	☐ yes



Statement application

(Due to the measures relating to the coronavirus it is not possible to collect the statement at the HR Contact Centre).
Send the completed form by e-mail to the HR Contact Centre, via hrservices@tudelft.nl. 
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